
 
Dear National Federation, 
 
with this newsletter of April we would like to send you some updated 
information on our work in progress for the World Single Driving 
Championship 2010 in Pratoni del Vivaro. 
 
As you know during the Easter week-end from to 2 to 4 of April we had 
a National Driving Competition with Franz Vetter and Fejer Barna as 
foreign judges. On that occasion the O.C. held their second meeting 
with the TD Mr. Richard Papens and the CD Mr. Christian Jseli and his 
Assistant Mr. Giuseppe Del Grande. The meeting was very fruitful! 
 

VERY IMPORTANT! 
 

Please take note that differently to what is in the schedule 
the stabling arrangements will be 

from the 25th  of July till the 2nd of August 2010. 
 
 

VERY VERY IMPORTANT! 
 
On Wednesday 28 after the Opening Ceremony, drivers, chefs 
d’équipe, grooms and everybody are invited to take part in the 
NATIONS’ EVENING, 
Please bring your national products! 
         
   


